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Bemidji Area Schools  
  
In order for your child to start kindergarten in any Minnesota public school s/he must participate in early 

childhood screening.  Screening includes vision, hearing, height, weight, speech/language and developmental 

observations. We offer these screenings throughout the school year.  Ideally children are screened between 

the ages of 3 1/2 – 4 years old or earlier, if parents have concerns about their child’s development.   There is 

no cost for the screening.  Please call Sue at 333-8329 to schedule an appointment for your child!  

Upcoming screening dates for the 2014-2015 school year will be available soon.  

 

   


